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July 11, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles C. Wallace 

1925 McDowling Drive 

Huntsville, AL 35803 

 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 26, 1995 to Mr. John Tunheim, Chair of 

the Review Board.  He has asked me to respond to you. 

 

First, I have enclosed the FBI report on the interview of  Lillian 

Mooneyham, dated January 10, 1964, which was printed on page 531 of 

Volume XXIV of the Warren Commission Report. 

 

Second, I suggest that you contact the National Archives to learn what 

information is publicly available from the records of the House Select 

Committee on Assassinations.  If following contact with the National 

Archives you garner information about records that you believe exist but 

have not been acknowledged or would like to recommend specific records 

that should be reviewed by the Board on a priority basis, please write to us 

again.  Your reference to a record relative to the Tom Dillard photograph 



was not specific enough to determine whether or not this is a document 

known by you to exist or one that you assume exists. 

 

Third, we appreciate you suggestion with regard to seeking testimony in 

connection with the Dillard photograph.  

 

Fourth, your request for "an official investigative report of this facial image 

in Dillard's photograph by the Federal Bureau of Investigation" is unclear.  

Again, if you are seeking a specific record which you believe exists, the 

National Archives should be contacted first.  If your request is for the 

Review Board to ask the FBI to undertake an analysis of the Dillard 

photograph, that is beyond the scope of the legal mandate of  
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the Board.  The Review Board is not reinvestigating the assassination.  

Under the law, Board is to compile all of the records relative to the 

assassination that exist and make them available to the American public at 

the National Archives. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Review Board's work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 
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